
To	whom	it	may	concern,	
	
Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	for	letting	Lewis	University	participate	in	the	
collaborative	efforts	of	analyzing	our	data	as	it	pertains	to	the	sustainable	practices	
that	positively	impact	our	University	and	the	communities	we	directly	or	indirectly	
contribute	to.		As	we	continuously	improve	our	efforts	to	move	towards	a	more	
sustainable	future,	I	have	to	say	that	the	data	reported	through	AASHE	STARS	is	
accurate	to	the	best	of	our	knowledge.	Please	do	not	hesitate	to	ask	any	questions.	
	
Kind	Regards,	
	
Don	Castello,	Associate	Vice	President	of	Facilities	


